
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 24th MARCH 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 4B 98.9%! Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 90.0%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

4B 98.9% 

2B 98.2% 

5YP 97.9% 

6W 93.5% 

3C 93.3% 

4I 91.6% 

6J 91.1% 

2G 89.3% 

1D 88.1% 

5SP 87.9% 

3S 87.2% 

RM 85.9% 

1A 79.1% 

RC 78.9% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Thursday 23rd March 10am – Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 27th March - Book Fair in school for the week. 

29th & 30th March – Year 3&4 Production 

Thursday 30th March 9.00am – Easter Service in Church 

Friday 31st March 3.15pm – School Closes 

Monday 17th April 8.35am – School Opens 

Wednesday 19th April 9.00am – Parent online Safety session. 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

FASTING                                     

This week with the start of Ramadan we are 

aware some children will want to fast. Only 

children in Year 5 and 6 will be allowed to fast. 

Please sign the consent form on the letter that 

came home. May I wish you all a blessed and holy 

Ramadan.                 

 
Year 3 & 4 

Production 2023 

On Wednesday the 29th and Thursday the 30th 

March year 3 and 4 will be presenting their Spring 

performance of ‘ You Are Special’ 

The performances will commence promptly at 

2pm on both days. We request that parents arrive 

and are seated by 1.50pm. 

Tickets for the performance can be ordered at the 

office. We have limited tickets to 2 per family to 

ensure every family has the opportunity to 

attend. Please note parents are only able to 

attend one performance. The children are very 

excited and look forward to seeing you there on 

the day.  

  EASTER SERVICE                

Next Thursday 30th March we will be celebrating 

our Easter Service in St Barnabas Church at 

9.00am. The choir will be singing as we enter and 

leave church and children will have the 

opportunity to join in the celebrations. We hope 

you are able to join us.  

 
  

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Amina Mahmood for Amazing Writing!!  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

